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CORRIGENDUM TO THE NOTIFICATION FOR AFFILIATION OF TECHNICAL

INSTITUTIONS TO APJ ABDUL KALAM TECHNOLOGICAL UNIVERSITY FOR THE

ACADEMIC YEAR 2017-18

Ref: Notification No. KTU/A/456/2016, Dated: 12–01-2017

It was mentioned in the notification for affiliation of institution to APJ Abdul Kalam

Technological  University  for  the  Academic  Year  2017-18  that  “Affiliation  of  new

Institutions/new courses/increase in intake will only be considered on production of

NOC from the Government of Kerala”.  The same is amended as follows.

The  institution  need  only  furnish  the  views  of  the  State  Government  before

30.4.2017 for the purpose of starting new institutions/new courses/increase in intake.  If

any such view of the State Government is already given to the AICTE for approval, the

same may be furnished.  In case it is not submitted to the University before 30 th April, the

University  shall  be  free  to  obtain  views  of  the  State  Government  for  starting  new

institutions, additional intake and for starting new courses.  The affiliation application will

be considered based on such views obtained from the State Government.

REGISTRAR*

* This is a computer system (Digital File) generated letter. Hence there is no need for a

physical signature.




